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CHAIRMAN LONGMUIR AND COMMITTEE MEMBERS:

My name is Cecile Wehrman. I represent the North Dakota Newspaper Asso-
ciation and the state’s 73 newspapers. Please accept this testimony as 
NEUTRAL to House Bill 1355, as amended.

We appreciate Rep. Steiner’s intent to add a QR code to administrative rules 
notices. For those Smart Phone users who know how to use them, adding a 
QR code to the existing notice would provide an easy path to more detailed 
information than the abbreviated notice currently contains.

As amended, the QR code would be an addition to the notice, not a substitu-
tion for printed details on how to obtain more information, how to testify, or 
attend a hearing. 
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